

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE:

1133 Village Way Latrobe, PA 15650 P: 724-537-9110 F: 724-537-9114

BUSINESS OFFICE:

354 Main Street Latrobe, PA 15650 P: 724-804-7000 F: 724-539-7060

October 29, 2020

Parents and/or Guardians,

This memo is to inform you of a slight schedule change to our school calendar.

Tuesday, November 3, 2020 was originally to be a 2-hour late start. With our change to virtual learning for the upcoming weeks, we will no longer have a 2-hour late start. School on November 3, 2020 will be a normal full day of instruction. Students are expected to participate synchronously in each of their classes from 7:50 am thru 2:06 pm.

If there are any questions please feel free to reach out to administration here at Dr. Robert Ketterer Charter School for assistance.

Sincerely,

Eric Guldin-CEO

Brooke Pierce- Principal

Nicole Myers- Assistant Principal

Tara Achtziger- Assistant Principal